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The Angel Tree where students and families take an “Angel” off the Christmas 
Tree in the atrium and purchase the gift listed is an annual Church School 
tradition.  This year, we are asking families to help make a difference in one of 
two ways for those less fortunate this holiday season.    
 

RED ANGELS 
Many adults and children lack the proper cold weather clothing.  Please 
purchase and wrap the item listed.  Tape your angel to the outside of the box 
and place it by the Angel Tree by Sunday, December 18th.  These wrapped gifts 
will be donated to local families in need via Human Needs in Montclair.  
 

GREEN ANGELS 
Warm the Children is also in need of warm clothing for indoors and outdoors. 
These unwrapped gifts will be shipped to Orthodox orphanages in the 
following Eastern Orthodox countries; the Ukraine, Romania, and Greece. 
These gifts do not need to be wrapped.  
 

BE AN ANGEL TO A CHILD AND SPREAD YOUR  
LOVE AROUND THE WORLD. 

 
Thank you!  Wishing everyone a safe and blessed Christmas! 


